
 

 

Dear Potential Client, 

 

We extend our heartfelt appreciation for your interest in Companion at Will. It is with great 

joy that we acknowledge your consideration of our senior companionship services. Your 

willingness to explore the possibilities of enhancing the well-being of your loved ones with 

our companionship offerings is truly commendable.  

We understand the importance of selecting the right companionship service for your seniors, 

and we are honoured that you are considering Companion at Will. We are eager to discuss 

how our compassionate senior companions can contribute to the quality of life for your loved 

ones.  

Please feel free to reach out to us at (602) 702-4709 to schedule a personalized consultation 

or to address any inquiries you may have.  

 

Once again, thank you for considering Companion at Will. We look forward to the 

opportunity to serve and support your family in creating enriching experiences for your 

seniors.  

 

Best Regards,  

 


